
 

 

AWARENESS WORKSHOP ON PLASTIC WASTE  

On Monday, the 7th of August 2023 a special workshop by Indian Pollution Control 

Association (IPCA) was organized for all PYP children, with the objective to raise 

awareness regarding the crucial environmental issue of ‘Plastic Waste’. IPCA, a 

Delhi-based NGO committed to environmental sustainability for the past 21 years, 

organized the workshop which focused on their project D.R.O.P (Development 

Responsible Outlook for Plastic).  

 

The primary aim of D.R.O.P. is to minimize plastic waste generation and littering 

while simultaneously strengthening the collection and recycling of plastic waste. 

The IPCA team members explained 

optimum resource utilization and 

reduction of plastic waste through 

an entertaining street play which 

they enacted for the children. The 

street play aimed at fostering a 

responsible outlook among waste 

generators by providing actionable 

solutions for plastic waste 

management. 

 



 

The interactive session deepened the students’ awareness about the hazardous 

environmental and health impacts of the usage of plastic on our planet Earth. The 

workshop concluded with a pledge to work towards eliminating plastic in our 

environment. The pledge taken by 

the students inculcated love and 

care for nature as part of their lives.  


